CROW WING

COUNTY
MINNESOTA

Dear Crow Wing County Property Owners, City Council Members and Interested Members of the Public,

In response to the public’s request to be informed about the Little Emily Lake Park Project, Crow
Wing County has added this project to the Crow Wing County ALERT system. The ALERT system is
free to the public and will give periodic updates on the project for those that wish to sign up.
Instructions to sign up for the ALERT system are as follows:

-Sign up for Little Emily Lake Park Project at CrowWing.gov
1. On the CrowWing.gov webpage, search for “Crow Wing County ALERT”. And click on the “Crow
Wing County ALERT” result.
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2. Then, click on “Signing Up” and create an Everbridge Account.

3. Once your account has been created, check the box to receive notifications about
park construction updates.

4. You will now receive updates about the Little Emily Lake Park.
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-A QR code is also provided below as to signup for updates. Use your phone camera to hover over
the code to find the link, click on the link and then download the Everbridge app on you phone to
sign up.

1. A link will be provided to sign up for Crow Wing County Alerts. This link will direct you to the
Crow Wing County Alert Page where you can create an account.

2. Once your account has been created, check the box to receive notifications about park
construction updates.

4. You will now receive updates about the Little Emily Lake Park.

If you need assistance signing up or have additional questions about the Crow Wing County Alerts
system, please contact Crow Wing County Environmental Services Specialist, Tom Strack at 218-
824-1138.

Sincerely,

Gary Griffin SAMA
Land Services Director



